April 30, 1981

Mrs. Elmasd Kabasakalian
1422 Taylor Avenue
Bronx, Hew York 10460

Dear HMrs. Kabasakalian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of
$15.00 (fifteen dollars) which you kindly gave to
St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral on the joyous
occasion of Easter.

It is only through such cowmmitment that we
are able to sustain the spiritual wission of our
Church in America.

We pray the Lord bless you and your loved
ones in the coming year.

Yours sincerely,

Hrant Gadarigian
Cathedral Administrator

Enclosure: Receipt number 38489



